
www.CarrollsCreek.org 

(205) 339-1742 

WIFI:  CC-PUBLIC 

Password:  1WayJesus 

July 2, 2023 
 

Last Week’s Blessings 

06/25/2023 Sunday School Attendance:  103 
Tithes and Offerings—$ 4,199.37  Loving You Jesus—$14.14 

Building Fund—$0.00  Children—$10.00 VBS—$893.39 



 

 

 

 

 July 3    —   Job 1 

 July 4    —   Job 2 

 July 5    —   Job 3 

 July 6    —   Job 4 

 July 7   —  Job 5  

 July 8   —  Job 6 

 July 9   —  Job 7 

           Security Personnel 
            July 2: Todd Hudson 

            July 9: Jeff Kirkley 

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

Children’s Ministry Volunteers For Next Week 
Wednesday, July 5th:    Wednesday Night Activities: Rhonda Smelley 
Sunday, July 9th:  Children’s Church:  No Evening Services 
   Sunday Night Activities:  No Evening Services 



Homecoming 

 

We are looking forward to our Homecoming Celebration on Sunday, 
July 9th.  Your help is needed to make this event a success. Volunteers 
are needed in the following areas: 

Set-Up 

Kitchen 

Clean-Up 

If you can help in one of these areas, please contact the church office by  
Monday, July 3rd.  Your help is appreciated!  Thank you in advance! 

 

 

Children’s Ministry 

 

Our children’s department needs your help!  We need volunteers to 
help in Children’s church (during morning worship on Sunday) for the 
month of July.  We also need volunteers in the Children’s Sunday Night 
Class for July and August.  All materials will be provided for you.  Please 
see John or Ginger Martz if you are able to volunteer.  Your help is 
greatly needed and appreciated!  Thank you in advance! 


